
 
 
 
 
 
 November 6, 2013 
 
Docket No. 030-36619 License No. 04-23910-01E 
Mail Control 581583 
 
Motti Slodowitz 
President/CEO 
CampCo, Inc. 
4625 West Jefferson Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA 90016 
 
SUBJECT: CAMPCO, INC., REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING 

APPLICATION FOR AN AMENDMENT REQUEST  
 
Dear Mr. Slodowitz: 
 
This refers to your response letter that was received on October 18, 2013, and dated 
September 25, 2013.  In order to continue our review, we need clarifications on the following 
additional information.   
 
In our letter dated September 18, 2013, we requested a copy of your California license that 
reflects all of your radioactive material use authorization information.  We did not receive this 
information in your response letter.   
 
Although, the timepieces are exempt for labeling, its container shall be labeled with the 
identification of the manufacturer or initial transferor of the product and the byproduct material in 
the product.  Please provide labeling and marking information on each container for the 
timepieces distributed under your NRC license.  
 
We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. If we do not receive a reply from 
you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we will assume that you do not wish to 
pursue your application.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s Agencywide  Documents Access and  
Management system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-7640, or by electronic mail at 
Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov.  
        
      Sincerely,      
 
      
      /RA/ 
 
      Shirley S. Xu 

Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



M Slodowitz 
CampCo 
 2 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-7640, or by electronic mail at 
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      Shirley S. Xu 

Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ML13310A662 

OFC FSME/LB  FSME/LB 

NAME SXu MKotzalas 

DATE       11/6/13      11/6/13 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 
 
   
  
 


